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February 7, 2008 (Agenda) 
 

Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

LAFCO 07-11 – Quail Run Reorganization  
 

Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the Commission receive and file this report. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The Quail Run Reorganization was recorded, and thereby completed, on January 28, 2008. 
 
The Commission on September 6, 2007 approved the reorganization, an annexation to the City 
of Santa Maria with concurrent detachments from the County Fire Protection District and the 
Mosquito and Vector Management District.  A protest hearing was held on December 6. 
 
Of the 207 registered voters residing within the proposal area, valid protests were submitted by 
40 registered voters (or 19.3 %), fewer than the 25% protest required to cause a confirmation 
election to be held.  Enclosed is “Executive Officer Determination and Order No. 07-11” 
ordering completion of the proposed Quail Run Reorganization without election.   
 
Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 

Commissioners:  Joe Centeno, Chair    Dick DeWees  Brooks Firestone    John Fox   Martin Mariscal  Bob Orach  
Larry Wilson   Joe Armendariz   Cathy Schlottmann    Bob Short    Janet Wolf  Executive Officer:  Bob Braitman 
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